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Comments: | support this Withdrawal. The Pactola reservoir is a beautiful place that should be kept pristine for
this and future generations. Mining in the watershed would threaten both the sanctity of Indigenous lands and the
ability for everyone to enjoy recreation in an area that, right now, is one of the few wild places remaining in our
country.

Please expedite this Withdrawal proposal to the Secretary of the Department of Interior.



